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10. COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 22 JUNE 2005 
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 The purpose of this report is to submit the following outcomes of the Committee’s 22 June 2005 

meeting. 
 

Report of a meeting of the Community Services Committee  
held on Wednesday 22 June 2005 at 8.00 am 

in Meeting Room 1, CCC Fendalton. 
 

 
PRESENT: Val Carter (Chairman), Sally Buck, Faimeh Burke, Cheryl Colley, Pat Harrow,  

Mike Wall and Andrew Yoon. 
 

 
 1. APOLOGIES 
 
  Nil. 
 
 2. 2004/05 SCAP FUNDING – ACCOUNTABILITY AND OUTCOMES INFORMATION REPORT 
 
  The Community Development Adviser submitted assessment reports covering 2004/05 SCAP 

funding allocated to the Burnside Community Transformation Trust, GAIN Canterbury and 
St Stephens Community Centre. 

 
  It was agreed that a letter of appreciation from the Board be sent to Debbie Hollebon who had 

recently resigned as the Community Worker for the Burnside Community Transformation Trust.   
 
  The Committee agreed to receive at successive meetings further accountability reports 

covering the balance of community recipients of Board funding advanced during the 2004/05 
year. 

 
 3. CULTURE GALORE 2005 
 
  The Committee considered a report from the Community Recreation Adviser on the Culture 

Galore event held at Ray Blank Park on 19 March 2005.   
 
  Members were also in receipt of an event evaluation report prepared by an independent 

research and development organisation, the main findings of which were included in the officer’s 
report. 

 
  In noting the success of the event, the Committee considered that it was timely to investigate 

future funding being provided by the Council with Ray Blank Park being retained as the venue.   
 
 COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That staff investigate future Culture Galore events being funded by the Council based at Ray Blank 

Park. 
 
 The meeting concluded at 8.30 am 
 
 CHAIRMAN’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the above report be received and the recommendation therein be adopted. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


